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August 21, 2015

Mr. Steve King

Executive Director/Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. King:

The Washington Movers Conference desires to withdraw our request dated June 29, 2015, for
changes to WAC 480-15-480.

Our conversation this morning is the basis for the withdrawal.
The WMC looks forward to working with the WUTC to resolve the issue in a simpler manner.
Should you have any questions or want further discussion, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

-

James R. Tutton, Jr.
Executive Director
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